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• Taxes Rising Faster Than Income, Tax Group Notes
By RKYNOI.DS KNK.HT

You'rr a good man, Charlie 
Green

This Charlie is "an imagina 
ry hnl fairly representative 
while-collar worker." accord 
ing in the tax foundation, 
which gives these specifica 
tions:

He s married, has a teenntje 
son and daughter and earned 
»12,000 in 1968. about $.1.000 
more than the average U.S. 
family of four. Total direct

taxes look almost 34 per cent 
of his income compared with 
27 per cent of the $7,500 he 
earned 10 years ago. Since 
1958, inflation has wiped out 20 
per cent of the purchasing 
power of Charlie's take-homo 
dollar.

Charlie was promoted in 19(W 
and his salary rose hy $1,MO. 
In 1968 the increase in federal 
income and social security 
laxes as well as inflation cut 
down that $1,600 to $853.

Property taxes on his subur 
ban home rose from $590 in 
1958 to $1,262 in 1968 - or from 
8 per cent of his income to II 
per cent. The school tax part of 
his local taxes rose from $286 
lo $567. the other local laxes 
from $.104 to $695.

You're a good man. Charlie 
Green. You have to be, to 
break even!

THE YELLOW wavp is 
spreading!

Don't be alarmed — it's not 
contagious. The "wave" is 
merely thousands of acres of 
sunflowers moving from North 
Dakota and Minnesota into 
South Dakota.

These sunflowers aren't the 
roadside vareity and they 
aren't moving by themselves. 
They're high-oil-yielding vari 
eties tha many farmers in 
Minnesota and North Dakota 
have been growing under con 
tract to Cargill, Inc., of Min

neapolis, a major processor of 
vegetable oils. Now Cargill is 
offering sunflowers to farmers 
in South Dakota for the first 
lime since it introduced the 
hardy new cash crop to the 
United States on a commercial 
scale several years ago.

OIL SUNFLOWERS have not 
been a significant crop in the 
state becuase of the scarcity of 
local markets for the seed, but 
Cargill has established mar

kets at dozens of country loca 
tions where farmers may now 
take their sunflower seed and 
receive on-the-spot cash pay 
ments at contract prices

South Dakota State Univer 
sity agronomists say this may 
he just the ticket for farmers 
in parts of South Dakota where 
a profitable, drought-resistant, 
cash crop is badly needed.

Last vear. farmers in Min 
nesota and N'orlh Dakota har 
vested nearly 60,000 acres of

h i g h-oil sunflowers. Many 
found that, with the possible 
exception of wheat, sunflowers 
were their most profitable 
crop.

• » •
BITS 0' BUSINESS — To

avoid paying record-high in- 
I rest rates for the usual bond 
terms of 20 to 30 years, more 
corporations are floating bond 
issues running only 3 to 5 
years . The boom in see- 
through blouses for women is
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going great guns hut many 
customers insist on wearing 
skin-tight under-Rarments, giv 
ing only an illusion of nudity.

• • •
WHEN Ulysses S. Grant was 

President he was welcomed to 
Colorado with a pathway of 
solid silver bricks.

Now, almost 100 years later, 
another Colorado newcomer 
has been welcomed with an un 
usual use of Colorado silver. 
For extra emphasis, the silver 
was combined with blue 
spruce, the Colorado state tree.

Eastman Kodak Co. was the 
newcomer. The occasion was 
the ground-breaking ceremony 
for the new Kodak plant in 
Windsor, to be known as the 
Kodak Colorado Divison.

• » •
DR. LOUIS K. Eilers, Ko 

dak's president, and other dig 
nitaries used a shovel plated 
with Colorado silver and with a 
blue spruce handle, to plant a 
20-foot linden tree at the plant 
site.

Dr. Eilers said the shovel 
symbolized the ties that are de 
veloping between Kodak and 
Colorado. He also said that as 
the linden tree's roots take 
hold in Colorado, so will Ko 
dak's.

The Windsor plant Is ex 
pected to be in operation In 
U72 when it will be involved in 
the final production phase of 
photographic film, paper, 
chemicals and other items. Ini 
tial construction wUJ be a set 
of three buildings totaling 
more than one minion square 
feet.

• « •
THINGS TO COME — A fu 

ture golf car will be self-pro 
pelled, battery-powered, and 
able to follow a player around 
the course automatifally. . . . 
The laser, a concentrated 
beam of light which has ac 
complished scientific miracles, 
will be available for hobbylsti 
hi a laser do-it-yourself kit.

Teaching 
Assistants 
Needed

Surrounding school dlrtrlcti. 
In cooperation with the Uni 
versity of Southern California, 
ara seeking collegue grada- 
lies to enter a salaried-while- 
you-leam teacher education 
program.

TWi pradtcal, on-the-Job 
plan ladudes experience u • 
parttlme teacher-aMlstant at a 
i a 1 a r y of I1M to $180 per 
ichool month The dutlea ol 
tlw teacher-assistant will In 
clude many preparatory, tup 
portrve and clerical taita 
performed under tha direction 
of a teacher

Individual tutoring, unafl 
group Instruction, and dtitlM 
In the school office may also 
be assigned.

Candidate* for this unique 
program should have senior 
standing or hold • bachelor's 
degree from an accredited In 
stitution The complete count 
will qualify candidates for the 
standard elementary or sec 
ondary credential.

The need for well trained. 
fully qualified teachers re- 
maias high, especially at Uw 
elementary level, say USC 
School of Education officials. 
At the secondary level, math 
ematics and Kngluh teachers 
are in the areas of greatest 
need Other subject fields will 
also be accepted.

New Clinic 
For Deaf 
To Rise

Two Torrance young people 
participated In iwent ground 
breaking cerrmoniuti for the 
new fl million John Tracy 
Clinic Re*earch Center and 
Speech Laboratory They are 
Jeffrey Alien Uibbons, 1M1 
graduate of the clinic, and 
Sluron Terry, who will gradu 
ate in 1970 both are deaf

They are among the 25 young 
people representing the 25 
classes that have received pre 
school training for the deaf at 
thf clinic *m<t Hit founding a 
quarter century ago by Mr*. 
Spencer Tracy

The new clinic will be adja 
cent U> present .'acilUle* at 801 

, W. Adams Bivd . Los Angeles.


